COLUMBUS — DIVISION OF FIRE

Fire Inspector — Jeff Barnett

Fire Safety Commendation Award

With over a decade of dedicated service to the bureau,
Inspector Barnett has exemplified exceptional
commitment to fire prevention and public safety.

He began his career in the Fire Prevention Bureau more
than ten years ago. Through meticulous inspections,
rigorous code enforcement and proactive educational
initiatives, Inspector Barnett has significantly contributed
to reducing fire risks and enhancing public safety.

Over the years he has conducted inspections in
commercial, industrial and health care settings. His keen
eye for detail and comprehensive knowledge of fire codes
has ensured that buildings are up to standard, directly
preventing potential fire hazards.

His expertise has been instrumental in identifying critical
safety violations that, if left unaddressed could have led to
catastrophic outcomes.



Throughout his career, Inspector Barnett has consistently
demonstrated outstanding professionalism, integrity and a
steadfast commitment to the well-being of others.



